
Us~on Uson L.P.
8640 North Eldridge Parkway
Houston, Texas 77041
Tel: 281-671-2000
Fax: 281-671-2001
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March 16, 2005

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.

Attention: Document Control Desk

Reference: Reply to Notice of Violation
Document No. 030-36361
License No. 42-23907-OlE

Gentlemen:

I am writing this letter in response to a violation that occurred during a NRC Inspection.

This violation occurred when the assembly of the radioactive cell was sub-contracted to
an external (outside) company (contractor). The cell has the source type, rating, serial
number, and the words "Radioactive" engraved on it, and the outer casing has the
radioactive warning label. This was considered sufficient to meet regulations. The
United Kingdom office was not aware that Document No, NR-1128-D-ll-E had been
filed by iTi Qualitek with the NRC.

At my request, the correct label is again being attached to each device with the company
name corrected.

The Q200 Leakmeter check-put procedure has been changed to reflect a check (ensure)
for this label to be adhered to each Q200 Leakmeter.

Uson has been in full compliance since 29 December 2004.

Yours very truly,

Dan Ashby
RSO
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